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Dear Members,

Spring is here, and the 
2025 golf season is officially 
underway! March brings the 
return of competitive play, 
social events, and exciting 
tournaments at Red Wolf Golf 
Club. Dust off your clubs and 
get ready for a great month on 
the course!

Upcoming Events

Men’s Association Opening 
Day Scramble
March 9th

Join us as we kick off the season 
with the Men’s Association Opening 
Day Scramble on Sunday, March 
9th! This is a great way to get back 
into the swing of things, enjoy some 
friendly competition, and reconnect 
with fellow members. Sign up in the 
Pro Shop today!

Women’s Association Opening 
Day March 12th

Ladies, mark your calendars! The 
Women’s Association Opening Day 
is set for Wednesday, March 12th. 
Start the season off right with a fun 
day of golf, camaraderie, and good 
times on the course.

Continued on inside
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The 2-Day 4-Way
March 15th-16th

One of the most exciting events of the early 
season, the 2-Day 4-Way tournament takes 
place on March 15th-16th. This 2-person team 
event features a different format for each 9-hole 
segment, testing your skills across various 
styles of play. This is a must-play event, so grab 
a partner and get signed up soon!

Lapwai High School Invitational
March 25th

We are proud to host the Lapwai High School 
Invitational on Tuesday, March 25th, with a 
10:00 a.m. shotgun start. We appreciate your 
support as we welcome young golfers to our 
course and showcase the next generation of 
talent.

Red Wolf 8-Man
March 29th-30th

The Red Wolf 8-Man returns on March 29th-
30th! This exciting 8-person Stableford format 
will count the best 7 of 8 scores for each team, 
making for a competitive and thrilling weekend. 
This event always fills up fast, so get your team 
organized and signed up today!

Pro Shop Credit Update

Due to a change in our finance department, we 
will no longer be issuing gift cards. However, 
the good news is that all members will keep 
their Pro Shop credit and can continue using it 
as usual. If you have any questions about your 
balance or how to use your credit, please stop 
by the Pro Shop.

SPRING REMINDERS

Book Your Tee Times Early

With more daylight and warmer temperatures, the 
course will be getting busier. Secure your spot in 
advance!

Check In at the Pro Shop

Help us keep accurate records by checking in before 
every round.

Get Your Handicap Activated

If you haven’t paid for your 2025 handicap yet, now’s 
the time to start posting scores! Stop by the Pro Shop, 
and we’ll get you set up.

See You on the Course!

March is packed with great events, and we can’t wait to 
see everyone out enjoying the start of another fantastic 
golf season. If you have any questions or need help 
signing up for an event, stop by or give us a call.

Best Regards,

Keith Kipp
Associate PGA Professional,
Head Golf Pro
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LOUNGE HOURS

Monday Closed
Tuesday - Sunday

Open at 11 am

Note: In the event of special 
parties, functions or large 
groups of members, the cocktail 
lounge hours will be extended to 
accommodate the membership. 
However to comply with the state 
laws, Tuesday thru Saturday may 
not exceed 2 am and Sundays 
may not exceed 12 midnight.

Clubhouse:  758-2546
Pro Shop:  758-7911
Golf Supt.:  758-9354

golfpro@redwolfgolfclub.com 
redwolfgolfclub.com

STAFF
Patty Whaley,

Office Manager

Fawn Domebo,
 Events Coordinator

Tucker Keyes,
Superintendent

Kurt Simmons,
Golf Shop Supervisor

Keith Kipp Jr.,
Associate PGA Professional

R E S TA U R A N T H O U R S
Monday Closed    |    Tuesday-Sunday:  Lunch 11 am - 4 pm 

E V E R Y  D A Y  F R E S H
R O T A T I N G  S P E C I A L S



Happy St. Patricks Day
F R O M

R E D  W O L F  G O L F  C L U B

Tournament season is just around 
the corner and the maintenance 
crew at Red Wolf are excited for 
this month and to spend more time 
on the course and see that grass 
start growing. As we head into 
March and get closer to the golfing 
season, we have a lot planned. 

One of our focuses through this 
year will be on our tee boxes. We 
will be aerifying the tees multiple 
times throughout the year in 
order to remove thatch, help with 
drainage and get some new grass 
seed into the soil. We will plan 
this in a way that will have very 
minimal disruption to play. Our first 
aerification will take place towards 
the end of this month. We will be 
finishing the bunker on hole 3 
this month as well. We will start 
mowing the greens a little more 
often and as time allows we will 
roll them as well, so we should see 

the greens start to gain some 
speed and smoothness. 

We hope to see you out 
enjoying a round of golf, 
and making a bunch of 
birdies. We ask that you 
keep carts on the cart path 
when around the greens 
to limit compaction and 
matting down of grass, and 
remember to fix ball marks 
on the greens and fill divots 
with sand and seed. If the 
weather is cold call the pro 
shop or the maintenance 
shop to get a frost update. 
If you have any questions 
or comments don’t hesitate 
to stop me on the course or 
call me at the maintenance 
facility. 

Thank You,
Tucker Keyes

W E L C O M E
Our New Members!

Michael Daley (rejoined)

Jacob Blimka
Taran Burke
Mathew Toth

Aaron Wojcik (rejoined)

Mike Campbell
Zachary Light

Stephen “Sean” Tomberlin 
(rejoined)

Scott Cavanaugh
Evan Nelson

Logan Fonnesbeck
Sarah Baker

Lorin Samuels
Austin Jacks
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